Quebec CBS-TV
Spurns Eskimo,
Cree Broadcasts

Three * television  stations
planned for Northern Quebec
are being required to meet with
the Inuit Association of native
peoples.

The Canadian  Broadcasting
System planned to present pro-
grams in both  English and
French, but native residents in
the area state they will approve
the stations only if they also
carry some Eskimo and Cree
language broadcasting.

Marcel Quimet, vice-president
of CBC said there were no funds
for native language broadcasting
at the present time.



